From: Christine Boothroyd

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Re: "Network Rail (Leeds to Micklefield Enhancements)Traffic and works act order”
Date: 24 July 2023 17:08:15

On Mon, 24 Jul 2023 at 17:03, Christine Boothroyd_> wrote:

Dear Secretary of State

I wish to make my further objections known to you in respect of the above subject

And closure of a well used Level Crossing which connects a Public Bridal Way in our Village and provides
access to a large Business Park( Pheonix Business Park )and also a smaller one (Enterprise Court ) by local
employees.Ramblers and Horse riders also use this crossing to join the Public Footpath to the A63 Selby
Road and beyond.

The suggestions put forward by Network Rail are totally unacceptable and a Bridge is the obvious
solution,but would appear to be ignored by the applicant probably as it a more costly option. Yet a bridge is
being provided in another area on this same line! Which surely sets a president.

I look to you for your support in refusing this application.I have made my objections twice previously to
Network Rail together, with my suggestion of a bridge over the line to continue access for people in our
village.

Yours sincerely

Christine Boothroyd
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